
From: Ravi Chennoju
To: Debby Fernandez
Subject: 3066 harding ave, 95051 - Got an oral OK from these neighbors
Date: Wednesday, January 12, 2022 1:03:11 PM

Debby:

We got an oral OK from these neighbors, they could not email as some do not have email
access and others said they will email later.

1. Mr. Cliff  - 3055 Harding Ave - No issues with the design, only concern with
construction nose, convinced him that we will follow all city rules.

2. Ms. Wanda He - 3043 Harding Ave - No issues with the design was going to email
3. Ms. Jene - 3033 Harding Ave - No issues with the design as it is modern and flat roof -

do not have access to email
4. Mr. Patrick - 101 Jenkins Ave - No issues with design, said no need to send an email as

he is far
5. Ms. Kim - 97 Jenkins Ave - No issues with design, was going to email when get some

time
6. Mr Mark Reid - 3078 Harding Ave - Mom owns the house and she has no issues with

design as it is modern was going to send out an email
7. Ms. Luzia - 3081 McKinley Ave - No issues with design, no access to email, she was a

very nice lady
8. Mr. Yoshi - 3069 McKinley Ave - My back yard neighbour - No issues with design -

Any privacy issues we agreed on planting trees

We are very happy that we get to meet so many of our neighbours through this rebuild means,
wish we did this before. 

Thanks and meet you in the meeting
Ravi and Pallavi
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